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This year from 10th
- 14th of March we
ran a Seachtain Na

Gaeilge in the
school. It included

lots of Irish
activities, a

Gaeilge concert,
and a Poc Fada.

SEACHTAIN NA GAEILGESEACHTAIN NA GAEILGE

On the Friday the
whole school did a Lá
Glas and brought in

€2 for our Lap & Chat
Fundraiser.

https://www.milltownns.ie
/news/seachtain-na-

gaeilge-i-scoil-phadraig/ 

Here is a link
to the video

that Mr.
Scally made

for Seachtain
Na Gailge

https://www.milltownns.ie/news/seachtain-na-gaeilge-i-scoil-phadraig/
https://www.milltownns.ie/news/seachtain-na-gaeilge-i-scoil-phadraig/
https://www.milltownns.ie/news/seachtain-na-gaeilge-i-scoil-phadraig/
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School received books
from “Read with Ruth” 

Thanks to all who
voted for us on

Facebook!

WORLD BOOK DAYWORLD BOOK DAY
On the 4th of March the

book fair came for a week
so the pupils could buy
books and stationary.

World book day was on the
6th of March. All the pupils
dressed up as a character
from their favourite book. 



SCÓR NA BPÁISTÍSCÓR NA BPÁISTÍ  
On the 21st on  March  some of the pupils

from Milltown school went to Scór Na
Bpáistí. Everyone did great whether it was
solo singing, set dancing, recitation, or the

quiz team!

Congrats to the
set dancers and
Ellie for getting
through to the

Semi-Final!



On the 6th of March, a member of the Garda Síochána came
to the school to teach us about the importance of their job

and how we can stay safe. He let us try on some of his
uniform and everyone had lots of fun!

Shout out to Paul
for coming all the

way out from
Mullingar Garda

Station!

GARDA VISITGARDA VISIT

More photos on our website!



FAI SOCCERFAI SOCCER
TOURNAMENTTOURNAMENT  

Thanks to all
pupils who

participated!

On the 6th & 7th of March, our girls and boys
5-a-side soccer teams went to a soccer

tournament hosted by Mullingar Athletic. They
each played 4 games and came away with 2

victories each. Everyone did great!



On the 28th of mach we did a Lap and Chat around
the milltown pitch. All the children walked around the

pich talking to their friends, about  their feelings or
anything positive and having fun!

Please scan to donate
on idonate.com 

LAP & CHATLAP & CHAT
FUNDRAISERFUNDRAISER

https://www.milltownns.ie/news/childline-fundraiser/ 

Here is a link to a video we made with more
information

https://www.milltownns.ie/news/childline-fundraiser/
https://www.milltownns.ie/news/childline-fundraiser/


FRIENDSHIP WEEKFRIENDSHIP WEEK

Big thanks to
the Student
Council for
organising!

2025's Friendship week here in Milltown N.S.
was a complete succes! With a jam packed

fun filled week everyone was entertained, with
ice breakers, toy Thursday and a talent show!



On the 2nd of April there is a mixed 5th and 6th class
hurling blitz.

COMING UP...COMING UP...

Easter holiday starts Monday 14th of April and will
end on Friday 28th of April 2025



THANK YOU!THANK YOU!
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